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Christmas Celebrated at the Consulate General of Pakistan, Toronto 

 

The Consulate General of Pakistan organized Christmas celebrations 

at the Mission in partnership with local Pakistani Christian organizations. 

The event was attended, inter alia, by prominent Canadians including 

Senator Salma Ataullahjan, Hon. Salma Zahid, MP, Hon. Garnett Genius, 

MP, Hon. Shafiq Qadri, MPP. The speakers underscored that the message of 

Christmas was love, affection, kindness and other human values. 

  

The Consul General in his address recalled the role of Pakistani 

Christians in the making and then strengthening of Pakistan in line with 

Quaid-e-Azam’s vision He expressed the hope that the Christian brothers 

and sisters will continue to play their role in promoting progress and 

prosperity of Pakistan. 
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